
Minutes of the meeting of the Board of Studies in Sanskrit Sahitya at 11 a.m.  

held on 20th March 2019  

 

Members Present :  

1.  Dr.C.Rajendran, Dean    -  Sd/- 

2.  Dr.P.V.Narayanana, HOD    -  Sd/- 

3.  Dr.V.R.Muraleedharan, Member   -  Sd/- 

4. Dr.K.R.Ambika, Member    -  Sd/- 

5. Dr.V.P.Udayakumar, Member   -  Sd/- 

6. Dr.E.Sreedharan     -  Sd/- 

 The new syllabi format on the basis of the principles of Outcome Based Education 

has been placed before the Committee and the Committee discussed the draft of the 

syllabi in detail by the members.  The Dean and other members have suggested several 

changes and modifications  in the draft.  Many aspects suggested by the members were 

of with a view to meet the core ideas of Outcome Based Education.  They were also 

meant to satisfy the needs of contemporary academic requirements.  Since the original 

Sanskrit Sastras, some new portions were added in the syllabi following the suggestions 

of some members.  The Dean has evaluated and consolidated the suggestions and 

changes.  The Committee is satisfied with the present form of syllabi with the 

modifications and recommended it for the consideration of the Academic Council. 

 The meeting came to an end at 1.00 P.M. 

 

Sd/- 
Dr.C.Rajendran 

Dean 
 

 

 

 



  

 


